
  

 

 

  

 

 

 
15 November 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers  
 
 
Visits to Christchurch Junior School for parents / carers of children in Year 2 
 
 
You should by now have received a letter advising you about how to apply for your child’s 
transfer to a new school in September 2022. 
 
 
We know that many of you are familiar with our school but for parents / carers who would like 
to look around, we will be conducting visits on the following days / times:-  
 
 
  Wednesday 24 November   9.10am and 2.20pm 
  Thursday 25 November   9.10am and 2.20pm 
 
 
The visits will include a short introduction by Mr Croton (Deputy Headteacher) and myself, 
which will then be followed by a tour of the school led by Year 6 pupils. These children will be 
prepared to tell you all about life at CJS and will happily answer any questions. Visits will last 
for approximately 30 minutes. 
 
 
Due to the ongoing COVID-19 pandemic, spaces will be limited to only one parent per family.  
Please follow the link on Eventbrite to book a place.  Appointments are on a ‘first come first 
served’ basis, and we will be operating a waiting list if the sessions are booked up.  If for any 
reason you are unable to make the booked session, please log on to Eventbrite and cancel 
your place, so that it can be offered to the next parent on the waiting list. 
 
 
Year 2 Parent tour booking link  
 
 
Should you be allocated a place for your child at Christchurch Junior School, further 
opportunities will be arranged later in the school year for you and your child to visit the school.   
 
 
We look forward to seeing you. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mr S Fuller 
Headteacher 
Christchurch Junior School 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/year-2-parent-tours-christchurch-junior-school-tickets-209774058857

